

PRESIDENT

Matthew Banks matthew@buildmaster.co.nz
C: 021 388 813

SECRETARY

Scott Kendall scott@randommail.co.nz C: 021 273 8046

OFFICIAL MEMO (16th March 2020)

NZRCA STATEMENT: COVID-19

The NZRCA has been asked our stance on events upcoming over the next 2 weeks in regards to COVID-19. Our stance to clubs is to follow the Ministry of Health guidelines as per the following link. At this time (Sunday 15th March) the advise is from MOH is:. "At this stage the Ministry of Health does not recommend altering arrangements for public events."

So at this time, NZRCA events will continue as planned unless the Ministry of Health advise new rules or guidelines that alter this stance.

If you have any issues with gaining access, please contact one of the following:

Matthew Banks – <u>matthew@buildmaster.co.nz</u> – 021 388 813 Scott Kendall – <u>scott@randommail.co.nz</u> – 021 273 8046

Kind regards

2019/2020 NZRCA Executive

https://www.health.govt.nz/our-work/diseases-and-conditions/covid-19-novel-coronavirus/covid-19-novel-coronavirus-information-specific-audiences/covid-19-advice-public-events-and-mass-gatherings